Week 22
January 10-14, 2022
FRANKLIN FALCONS
franklinphoneticschool.com
"2011 Blue Ribbon School”
Every Friday is a 1 hour early release day

January 17" MLK day- No School

February 21st Presidents Day-No
School

March 1% End of Quarter 3/2
Hour Early Release

March 14-18" Spring break-No
School

March 30-31™ Report cards 2 Hour
Early Release

April 15" Spring Break-No
School

April 180 Teacher In Service-No
School

May 16-19™ 2 Hour Early Release

May 19* Last Day of School

We are in need of girl's leggings (all sizes) and
gently used jackets (all sizes). If you have these
items and want to donate them, please email Ms.
Post at robinpost@fppspv.net.

Staff resumes are available for all to view in the Jr.

High office.

Reminder not to drop your children off at the Jr.
High office before 8:15 a.m.

Franklin Parents and Guardians, please email the school
to excuse your child's absence. Include your child's
name, grade, dates they will be absent, and the
REASON for their absence.
melaniefranklin@fppspv.net
stacibarker@fppspv.net

Remember that you can access your child’s grade
through the Tyler SIS parent portal.

Ms. Burkitt

Ms. Burkitt has worked at Franklin School since
1999. That is when she started directing after
school theater for 3rd, 4th and 5th graders. Before
that Ms. Burkitt was the theater director at
Bradshaw Mountain high school for one year and
she also taught theater for one year at Park View
Middle School. She has been a theater teacher for
about 25 years. Ms. Burkitt has three sons and one
daughter who all attended Franklin School at
different times. Her two older sons started attending
Franklin when it was 2 years after the school
opened. Ms. Burkitt's other job right now is teaching
theater part time at Trinity Christian School and
running her theater company, Laark Productions.
One of Ms. Burkitt's favorite jobs is watching the
actors and crew “take over” their roles so that they
don't need Ms. Burkitt to tell them what to do
anymore! Ms. Burkitt also really enjoys making
costumes and props because every show looks

different. Her job is never boring!

~Abigail B., Sawyer F,, R.J. H., & Lila S.~




Principal’s Message

Franklin Families,
The 2021-2022 school year is already halfway
over, time is going by so fast! Second quarter
report cards were emailed to parents on
Wednesday afternoon. Please review your
child's progress thus far and celebrate your
child(ren)'s success. Please encourage and
support your child(ren) in areas that they need
improvement. If you have specific questions
regarding your student’s progress please contact
the individual teacher. The teacher emails are as
follows, firstname.lastname@fppspv.net or
contact the school at 928-775-6747.
Thank you and enjoy your three day weekend!
Principal Gabaldon




